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From: Bennett Maddox
To: Fahnestock, Sam
Subject: 4004 Avenue H
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 4:28:03 PM
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Sam,


I live at 4001 Avenue H and wanted to write to you my support for the proposed screened in
porch and 2-story studio building at 4004 Avenue H.  


I believe the design is thoughtful and considerate of the existing home and neighborhood.
Please let me know if you have any questions and hopefully this construction can commence
soon as my little kids love anything construction related!


Bennett Maddox
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